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IMPORTANT NOTICE  
At the moment we have a number of pupils in school who are 
highly sensitive to nuts in particular peanuts, exposure or 
ingestion of nuts can cause very serious health problems for 
some students therefore we would very much appreciate if 
pupils refrain from bringing nuts or nut products i.e.   
peanut bars, sweets, into school,  
and to remain diligent if any of 
their friends  suffer from nut      
allergies. 
If pupils are travelling on school 
trips, we request that they refrain 
from  bringing any form of nut or 
nut products on the trip, to ensure 
the safety of their friends.  

Boxing Classes for Year 8/9/10s continue on 
Thursday at the Station Centre from 3.45-4.45pm  

To mark St Patrick’s Day students from 8C 
and 8F celebrated a prayer service in St 
Brendan’s Chapel, under the guidance of Miss 
Gemma Breen and led by Year 13 students who 
are completing the John Paul II award. 
Our Music department and music students 
played traditional music in the canteen at lunch 
time. While our excellent canteen staff served 
up some seasonal treats.  


